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DRIVING OF OFFICIAL VEHICLES 
 

It has come to the attention of the University Management that there have been 

instances of individuals who are not designated drivers in the University of 

Ibadan, taking control and driving official vehicles. I must emphasize that this is 

a serious breach of conduct and is strictly prohibited. 

 

Official vehicles of the university are designated for specific purposes and are 

entrusted to authorized personnel, for official use only. All staff members are 

expected to adhere to this policy and refrain from driving any official vehicle 

unless they are designated as drivers. 

 

All drivers in the University are hereby reminded that all vehicles should be 

parked at designated parking lots, as only principal Officers are permitted by law, 

to park official vehicles attached to them in their houses.  

 

It is pertinent to let all staff know that further breaches of this age long regulation, 

which amount to misconduct, will no longer be tolerated and violators will be 

made to face the necessary/statutory committee.  

 

Thank you. 

 

  

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA. 

Registrar & Secretary to Council 

 

 


